
 
 
         Orsay, June 6th, 2015 
 
 
 
Invitation letter to Feriel Ben Nasr,   
in support of her application to a STSM fellowship in the framework of COST action CM1405: 
Molecules in motion (MOLIM) 
 
 
 
 
Dear Feriel Ben Nasr, 
 
 
 
 
 I  will be very pleased to welcome you at ISMO in case of success of your application to the 
the STSM fellowship mentioned above. 
 

You will participate in the work of the team “Structure and Dynamics of Complex Isolated 
Molecular Systems” led by A. Zehnacker-Rentien”. You will be given the opportunity of learning new 
skills in state-of-the art spectroscopic techniques and you will benefit from the highly stimulating 
environment of the Paris-Saclay University. 
 

The usual laboratory and computing facilities will be available, and also office space. I look 
forward to a productive period of work. 
  

Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
      Bernard Bourguignon 
      Directeur de recherche au CNRS 
      Directeur de l’ISMO 
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